
 

 

Bandit 27 

Dear Parent/Carer  

This Bandit theme is ‘’Hocus Pocus”. If you wish your child to take part, please fill in the application 
form. Entry cost is £85 per student. Please make cheques payable to Bandit Music Projects and 
return them to the address below as soon as possible. If you wish to make an electronic payment, 
please contact me. 
 
The course runs from 25th October 2021 to the 28th of October 2021 and starting-ending times for 

each day are as follows: 

Monday 25th October   Start  9:30 AM End  3:00 PM         

Tuesday 26th October   Start  9:30 AM  End  3:00 PM                

Wednesday 27th October   Start  9:30 AM  End 3:00 PM   

Performance day Thursday 28th October Starts 1.p.m till the end should be no later than 10pm. 

The Performance will be held at The Subscription rooms Stroud, Sound checks start from 1p.m the 

Show starts at 7pm. The show will be streamed online because of the coronavirus and the social 

distancing measures. But we should be able to have a live audience this time so, tickets will be sold 

from the Subs Box office and at Maidenhill School on the first three day of the project. Ticket prices 

will £15 for adults and £10 for children and concessions. 

Your continued support in helping us to sell tickets is appreciated, making the students feel really 

supported on the performance night after all their hard work and efforts. 

Please make sure you bring your own instruments and any other equipment needed, BANDIT cannot 

supply all guitars, drums etc. Students will need to provide their own packed lunch too!  

Please return all completed application forms and the correct fee to the address below or email as 

soon as possible. You can contact me directly on 07827434246 if you need any help with the 

application or further information.  

You can also contact me with regards to any questions you may have on the project working through 

the coronavirus, we will be running the project under all the guidelines of working in education and 

events and will provide all relevant information to students, parents when registered. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Kevin Howlett 

Bandit Music Projects Tythe Cottage, 10 Field Road, Rodborough, Stroud, GL5 3SR. 

banditmusicprojects.co.uk 01453 840141 07827434246 kevin@longtrainride.co.uk 
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